
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

28th November 2019 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

 

Reception/KS1 Performance – Tuesday 10th December at 5pm 

Each child has an important role to play in our Christmas performances.  They will be spending time 

learning parts at home and school and are excited to let their light shine.  In order for our performances 

to run smoothly, it is important that we know who will be attending the evening performance.  We ask 

that you make every effort to get your child back to school so that they can participate and the 

performance will be successful.  Please sign the slip attached to confirm that your child will be attending 

the evening performance. 

 

Please return the form to your child’s class teacher, no later than Monday 2nd December. 

 

Reminder of Reception/KS1 performances:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please note that Christmas performances will take place in church.  

 

The lead up to Christmas is an exciting time and we can’t wait to share our Christmas performances with 
you.  

 

Mrs Ashton 

Head Teacher 

 

Date Time 

Tuesday 10th December 1:45pm 

Tuesday 10th December 5:00pm 

Reception/KS1 Christmas Evening Performance 

Please circle one of the options below. 

 

Name: ……………………………………………………….……….….. Teacher: ……………………………………. 
  

My child WILL be returned to school at 4:30pm for the concert on Tuesday 10th December. 

Or 

My child will NOT be returned to school at 4:30pm on Tuesday 10th December. 

  

Signed: …………………………………………………………………….. 
Parent/Carer 

Fleming Field, Shotton Colliery, Durham. DH6 2JQ 

Tele/Fax: 0191 5261531    Email: ourladyoflourdes@durhamlearning.net   Website: http://www.ourladyoflourdes.durham.sch.uk/    
Headteacher: Mrs. L. Ashton 
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